
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #174                       Thursday, May 30, 2024 
 
This is a reminder to all students that all vehicles must be registered and must display a school issued 
parking permit to park on school property during school hours. There will be no warnings issued for students 
parked on school property without a valid parking permit and all unregistered vehicles will receive a parking violation. Students 
with parking permits are reminded that they may only park in their assigned lot. Please make sure your parking permit is 
displayed. 
 
Attention Seniors: Please try to erase all content and settings before turning in your iPads. 
 
ATTENTION AP Spanish students - If you are taking AP Spanish next year, Sra. Frederick will be having a short meeting after 
school to explain your summer assignment on Thursday, May 30th at 2:35 pm. Please report to Mrs. Frederick’s room 105 to 
receive your mandatory summer assignment. If you cannot attend the meeting, please see Mrs. Frederick prior to the end of the 
school year. Please bring your iPads to the meeting. 
 
Any students taking AP Physics 1, AP Physics 2, AP Physics C, or IB Physics should see Mrs. Doll in room 018 or Mr. Manning in 
room 019 before or after school.  You must pick-up the summer assignment before you leave for the summer 
 
Students who are taking Advanced Anatomy and Physiology next year should pick up a textbook and summer assignment after 
school on May 30th in room 219.  
 
Attention all students who are taking AP Literature & Composition for the 2024-2025 School Year: Please see your current 
English teacher's Schoology page for information about the summer assignment. For any questions, please see Mrs. Broich in 
Room 225. Be sure you know what the expectations are before you leave for the summer!  
 
Attention any student planning on taking AP Biology or IB Biology next year, please see Mrs. Myers in Room 216 by the end of 
the school year! 
 
Locker Clean Out: Underclassmen must clean their lockers by Monday, June 3. Leave the door open with the padlock locked on 
the hasp. If the lock is still facing backwards and the student DID NOT use their locker – they do not need to open the locker. 
There will be a $6.50 fee for missing locks. This will be added to the student debt list. Seniors will need to pay all debts prior to 
graduation. 
 
What better way to head into summer break by enjoying a tasty treat at Son's Ice Cream Parlor. Please join MTHS Mini-THON on 
June 6th as we raise money For the Kids!  If you are not attending graduation, join us between 6 - 9 P.M.! 
 
 
Do you love to dance and want to be a part of a team? The MTHS Dance Team is holding a prep clinic for all interested students 
in grades 7-12! Join us after school on Friday, May 31st, from 3:00-4:30 in the South Gym to hear more about the team, learn 
what skills are required for auditions, and to dance with us! Visit the link in our Instagram bio to register today. 
 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 
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